
Dear Chemistry Student Council, 
 
I am reaching out regarding tutoring jobs of PC1 Nebenfach this upcoming  
Winter Semester. While the deadline for signup has closed on the  
official website, there is at least one more vacancy open. These would  
be 5 WS contracts for the period between 13.10.2025 and 06.02.2026 for  
preparing and guiding exercise sessions. I would be very grateful if you  
could advertise the position in your channels - interested students can  
contact me directly. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help, 
 
Best regards, 
 
Alena 
 
--  
Prof. Dr. Alena Khmelinskaia (she/her) 
Ludwig-Maximilians-Universität München 
Butenandtstr. 11, Haus B, B2.025 
81377 München 
akhmelin@cup.lmu.de 
Twitter: @khmelinskaia 
 
 


